
Stonefield Neighborhood Board Meeting

October 15th, 2009 Minutes

1. Budget: The current checkbook balance is $4180.93. All 4th of July bills and
reimbursements have been paid.

2. Directory: Directory time is rapidly approaching with the forms to go out this
November.  Advertising rates were set at $75.00 a page and $40 per _  page.
Norm will contact all current advertisers and then approach new businesses
depending on how much room is available for additional ads. It was agreed that
the membership fee would remain $30.00. We will send out the directory
information with the annual newsletter. Board members may need to assist with
follow-up calls for those households that do not respond.

3. Newsletter: Topics for the annual newsletter were discussed and confirmed.
Topics to be included: completion of sidewalks and desired feedback, the new
garbage and recycling system to go in effect in 2010, continued concern on
covenants and deed restrictions, and general updates and reminders.

4. Annual Fall Meeting: The fall meeting was set for December 2nd at the Nitty
Gritty.  Sheriff Dave Mahoney has asked to present. We will also invite a
Middleton police officer to present. The date will be confirmed prior to the
newsletter going out.

5. Meeting Adjourned.


